
  
 

 

 

 

September 24, 2024 

 

Board Memo 139-2024: Notice to Facilities Regarding MPFR Results 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has been provided from the USPS plans to retain certain local mail processing operations at the 

facilities listed below. The proposed operational strategy anticipated staffing impacts due to relocating mail 

processing operations. However, there will be no anticipated employees impacted. 

 

Stand-Up Talks will be provided to employees at the four locations mentioned below. 

 

 

- Burlington P&DC in Essex Junction, VT 

 

- El Paso P&DC in El Paso, TX 

 

- Knoxville P&DC in Knoxville, TN 

 

- Northwest Arkansas, AR P&DC in Fayetteville, AR 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
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